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November 22, 2022 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Salt Lake County Arts & Culture is requesting approval for the donation 
of two pianos to the Mid-Valley Performing Arts Center. The donation is 
through the Mundi Project at a total value of $16,463.  
 
The Mundi Project is a 501C3 organization that promotes musical learning 
as a conduit to create meaningful social change. As part of this mission, 
they accept high-quality piano donations and then place them in public 
spaces, and with families or individuals throughout Utah.  
 
We are excited about this piano donation to the Mid-Valley Performing 
Arts Center, where they will be used by many different individuals and 
organizations as well as shared with its many patrons.  
 
The pianos will be used for performances, rehearsals, music education 
programs at the Mid-Valley Performing Arts Center. The first piano is 
Baldwin Grand, and it will be used primarily in Studio 5400. The second 
is a Baldwin Upright, which will be used in the Centennial Room, Mid-
Valley’s rehearsal studio.  
 
Attached is the “Declaration of Donation” form with the details of the 
donation at a value of $16,463. The attached Mid-Valley Performing Arts 
Center Piano Agreement details fees that cover the delivery, placement, 
and tuning of the pianos as well as accessory costs. These fees total $5,094 
and will be paid by Arts & Culture. 
 
Thank you for considering our request for this very generous donation.  
 
 
 
 
Matt Castillo 
Division Director 
Salt Lake County Arts & Culture 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 


